MEMBER UPDATE



6 March 2018

Dear member

We have produced a White Paper following a recent workshop in which policymakers from all four UK nations gathered to hear the concerns that impact transnational employers from 25 leading sector companies.

The workshop was initiated by Energy & Utility Skills and Dr Jacqueline Hall, Associate Director of the Energy & Utilities Independent Assessment Service. It was followed by detailed research into the challenges those employers face in operating across borders within the UK and possible solutions.

The White Paper, 'Unified Skills Policy for a Truly United Kingdom,' provides an overview of the findings and can be read here.

As always, we welcome your comments and questions.

Kind regards,

Nick Ellins, Chief Executive Energy & Utility Skills



Join our group on LinkedIn for exclusive member updates and insights

Our Mailing Address is: Energy & Utility Skills Group Friars Gate, 1011 Stratford Road, Shirley, Solihull, B90 4BN